


From: Dan Twohig
To: PERC, Filing (PERC)
Cc: tsaffle@bridgedeck.org; Rhonda Fenrich
Subject: Representation Petition, Washington State Ferries Port Captains
Date: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 10:18:15 AM
Attachments: PERC Petition PC.pdf

Greetings,

The International Organization of Masters, Mates and Pilots is filing the attached petition for
representation to organize the Washington State Ferries Port Captains into a new bargaining
unit.

The original documents have been submitted to PERC via the United States Postal Service. 
Please feel free to contact me if I can provide any further information.

Best Regards,

-- 
Captain Dan Twohig
Regional Representative
MM&P UIG-PMR
425-775-1403 Work
206-390-9907 cell
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